
 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 & Year 4  

Miss Rundle 

Week ending 4th November 2022 

 

 

Unfortunately, the firework celebration at school was cancelled for everyone’s safety.  

In Year 3 maths we are now working on addition and subtraction over the 10s boundary.  

In English we are using our information from Skara Brae to make an information poster 

and learning the skills and features needed to make this interesting to the reader.   

In geography we looked at the four layers of the Earth.   

In history we have moved on to research of the Bronze Age.  

In art we have produced water colour pictures with a blended background and shapes.  

This used the skills that we have learnt over the last few weeks.  

In PE we have continued with direction, team work and ball skills.  

 

Homework: 

Make an acrostic poem about fireworks.  

Can you use expanded noun phrases and vocabulary for effect?  



Can you use onomatopoeia? (Onomatopoeia is a word is used to represent a sound. For 

example, the words 'pop', 'crack' and 'splat) 

Challenge – Can you find a sport for each letter of the alphabet? 

For example: A – athletic, B - Basketball 

Notes 

Thank you for sending in water bottles daily.  

Please send in socks for your child for PE, (especially if wearing tights) this will prevent 

their trainers from rubbing their feet.  

Please send in jumpers for PE. 

Football on a Wednesday – the children must wear shin pads 

Have a relaxing weekend.  

 

Miss Rundle 

 

  



 


